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As a parent of both a charter student and a brick and mortar local school student, I 

can clearly see that not every student thrives in the same situations. We need to 

allow/enable/encourage educational innovations that enable us to better serve 

students. If you give every school similar funding then the student/parents will 

demonstrate the best use of the state funding for their student instead of artificially 

limiting innovation by denying it equal funding. HB 2583 ensures students get the 

format of learning they need and don't get short changed because they don't fit the 

standard model. Let’s make education fair for all Oregon students." 


